Westacre Infant School



Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

1st December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

If your employment/financial circumstances have recently changed then please consider applying for Free School Meals for your child.

Westacre children get Universal Free School Meals but when they leave us they will have to pay. Any entitlement now would stay with your child until they end their Primary Education (Year 6).

Qualifying for Free School Meals also gives you additional financial benefits such as free milk or holiday food vouchers for your child.

To apply please go to:

www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

Covid Winter Fund Grant

The Government have allocated funding to Wolverhampton Council for the Covid Winter Grant.

This fund will cover the cost of Free School Meals throughout the Christmas Holidays and e-vouchers will be sent to those families who qualify.

There is also a referral system available where schools can request support for those families who do not receive Free School Meal funding but may need a little help right now.

If you feel that you need help and we could support you then please email:

$\underline{we stacre in fant school @wolverhampton.gov.uk}$

I can assure you that any emails received regarding this will be treated in the strictest confidence and we just want to help you and your family in any way we can.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Edmunds

Headteacher